
 

Public Hearing to Adopt a Resolution to Vacate a 
portion of the alley bounded by Centinela Avenue, 
Washington Blvd, Colonial Ave, and Washington Pl 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The City Council will conduct the Public Hearing to obtain City Council and public comment on the proposed 
vacation of the subject alley in order to accommodate the “Market Hall” Project.  A separate permanent alley 
will be constructed to connect the existing alley to Centinela Avenue.  A temporary alley has been constructed. 

WHEN:             Monday, November 12, 2018 – 7:00 PM 

WHERE:          City Hall – Mike Balkman Council Chambers, 

                         9770 Culver Boulevard, Culver City, CA  90232 

Persons who are unable to attend the meeting but wish to submit written comments may do so by any of the 
following means before 4:00 PM on Monday, November 12, 2018.   

1. By letter to the City Clerk, City of Culver City 9770 Culver Boulevard, Culver City, CA 90232; or 
2. By e-mail to city.clerk@culvercity.org; or 
3. By fax to the City Clerk at 310-253-5779 

The City Council Agenda Item Report will be available for viewing on the City’s website at least 72 hours prior 
to the meeting date and time at www.culvercity.org or at the City Clerk’s Office.   

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Sammy Romo, Senior Civil Engineer at (310) 
253-5619 or sammy.romo@culvercity.org  

You may sign up for e-mail updates from the City by visiting www.culvercity.org and selecting “Subscribe” or by 
calling the City Clerk’s Office at 310-253-5851. A U.S. Mail notification system is also available. 

The City Council will conduct a Public Hearing to 

adopt a Resolution to vacate a portion of the alley 

bounded by Centinela Ave, Washington Blvd, 

Colonial Ave, and Washington Pl as part of the 

“Market Hall” project, Pursuant to Chapter 3, Part 

3, Division 9 of the Streets and Highways Code. 
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